
 

 

 

NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2022 

 
The Village Office will be closed Monday, 

September 19, 2022 as a one-time National 
Day of Mourning and national holiday in 

recognition of the passing of  
Queen Elizabeth II. 

 
Our Offices will re-open  

Tuesday, September 20, 2022.  
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 


